
Report on World Population Day Program 

 

Department of Economics 

On World Population Day 2024, with the theme "To Leave No One Behind, Count 

Everyone," the Department of Economics conducted a comprehensive program to 

address various aspects of global population trends and their implications. This 

program was held in M.V Hall. 

The event commenced with a warm welcome address delivered by Meghana, a 

B.A second-year student. This was followed by valuable speeches from Dr. 

Vasundhara, Head of the Department of Political Science, and Dr. Pramila, IQAC 

Coordinator, who shared their insights and expertise on population-related issues. 

Next, Indu, a B.A second-year student, and Urvi Kale, an M.A first-year student, 

presented an informative PowerPoint presentation that highlighted key statistics 

and trends in world population growth. 

G. Hima Bindu, the Head of the Department of Economics, spoke a few words on 

the significance of World Population Day, emphasizing the importance of 

awareness and action in addressing population challenges. 

Meghana, a B.A second-year student, then gave a speech that further elaborated 

on the day's theme, providing additional context and perspectives. 

The program concluded with a vote of thanks by Vasantha, a B.A second-year 

student, who expressed gratitude to all participants and attendees. 

After successfully completing with the indoor program,  faculty from Department 

of Economics G.Hima Bindu and D.Bhavani, Dr.Y.Vasundhara from Political 

Science, Dr.Vasantha from Department of Hindi, and the students organized a 

rally, enthusiastically chanting slogans to raise awareness about World Population 

Day and its significance. 

 



 

 


